N&N General Meeting – Minutes

Meeting date & time – January 18th, 2023

Meeting was called to order at 11:30 by Andrea Phillips

Recognized guests Brenda Carmichael, guest of Valerie Reyes, Peg Puhl, guest of Marilyn McClintock.

Marilyn McClintock introduced our guest entertainment Terri Cox, Executive Director of the Cameron Park Zoological Society, who related the history and current status of Cameron Park Zoo projects. Next month’s program will be Sheriff Parnell McNamara, speaking about the 2016 movie, “Hell or High Water”, starring Jeff Bridges. The meeting is open to spouses and/or significant others. Please make reservations as desired.

Motion was made  by Kathy Northrup and seconded by Becky Moore to approve the Minutes of the last meeting and the Treasurer Report, and all approved.

January birthdays – were recognized.

Cares and concerns – Janiece Hinkle is undergoing rehab after back surgery.

Member Spotlight—Paula McGuffin was recognized as this month’s Spotlight Member.

Brags & Boasts – were recognized.
Door Prizes – raffled off.

Announcements –The Baylor contract was negotiated this month. Luncheon cost will be $25.00.  A New Member Social will be held on January 26th, at President Phillips home at 10 a.m. A new leader is needed for the Gone Girls SIG. The nominating committee has nominees for the VP Programs and Corresponding Secretary positions.

Next meeting is February 15th, 2023. Reservations are due February 6th. 

Motion to adjourn approved

Respectfully submitted,
Doris Snyder, Recording Secretary
